
From: Wiencek, Christopher
To: city
Subject: Engineering/2021 Engineering Projects/S. 86 st, S Dakota
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 1:52:33 PM

Hello,
I understand the need to continue with the concrete/curb/sewer, etc project. However, we’re
coming out of a pandemic where multiple people lost their jobs and businesses suffered. I
feel it is really poor timing and unrealistic to expect people to absorb the cost for the project
this summer. Offering to defer payments at 4% interest is helping either. The project needs
to be rescheduled.
-Chris Wiencek
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